$  THANK YOU!

FROM: Religious Franciscan Sisters of Saint Anthony
DATE: April 30, 2024
TO: Rotary Club of Sweetwater, San Diego

Greetings of peace!

We extend our warmth appreciation and gratitude to your club, for your generosity
for donating to us an amount of 1,000 USD, (55,870 PHP), received by our Sister
Jelanie P. Gonzales on March 09 2024. This money helped us, repair the fishponds
for future benefits of our feeding program and mission and has reached out many of
our poor families, especially the old, children and youth in these hard times that they
are experiencing due to the season and weather. We are grateful for you untiring and
unwavering support for the basic needs of our people.

Our Congregation is truly blessed for your trust, charity and financial assistance, for
our mission to take care the corporal and spiritual needs of our poor brothers and
sisters.

We are praying for you, your families and your work. May God bless you a
hundredfold in return. Once again thank you!

“Everything is nothing for the Glory of God and the common good” (Venerable Mother
Miradio).

Sincerely yours

SReisldagh
Sr. Reinalda Zapata

Local Superior Pontevedra, Religious Franciscan of Saint Anthony
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